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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

24/04/2019  22:16:442019/1295/P INT Eileen Barnes The Albert has been badly missed these last few years. It would be wonderful and a great asset for the 

community if it could open for the summer.

24/04/2019  16:43:332019/1295/P SUPPRT J. Twentyman I fully support this sensitive refurb of the existing premises. It’s fantastic for the community.

24/04/2019  16:43:372019/1295/P SUPPRT J. Twentyman I fully support this sensitive refurb of the existing premises. It’s fantastic for the community.

24/04/2019  17:25:172019/1295/P COMMNT Micael Johnstone As a local resident we would all benefit from the reopening of the Albert as all of the other local pubs have 

been taken over by new owners in recent years and largely ruined by people who don’t value the local 

community.

24/04/2019  16:43:302019/1295/P SUPPRT J. Twentyman I fully support this sensitive refurb of the existing premises. It’s fantastic for the community.

24/04/2019  17:23:312019/1295/P COMMNT Seth Hart I am a nearby resident. Very excited to again be able to support local community businesses. This area of the 

neighborhood has for too long been taken advantage of by housing vultures. 

I very much support the Albert's planning application.

24/04/2019  16:43:352019/1295/P SUPPRT J. Twentyman I fully support this sensitive refurb of the existing premises. It’s fantastic for the community.
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